
 

 

 

 

 

TO:   All State Agencies 

FROM:  Governor Kay Ivey 

DATE:  Saturday, June 1, 2019 

RE:  Flags Lowered Honoring the Victims of the Tragedy in Virginia Beach, Virginia 

 

 

At the request of the President, I am directing flags be flown at half-staff, beginning 

immediately, as a mark of respect for the victims of the act of violence perpetrated in Virginia 

Beach, Virginia on Friday, May 31, 2019.  

The flags should be flown at half-staff until sunset on Tuesday, June 4, 2019. 
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